
 ACTION ITEM 

 To:  Members of the Elizabethtown Board of Education 

 From:  Kelli Bush, Superintendent 

 Date:  October 17, 2022 

 Subject:  Health Science Teaching Position 

 FACTS:  As we continue to look at community needs  and student requests, increasing 
 access to Career and Technical Education at Elizabethtown High School is important. 
 For several years, the goal has been to find the resources to fund a health science 
 position when opportunities for expansion were available.  Recent investments in CTE 
 at the state level have allowed for this to be the time.  This position will be paid on the 
 certified salary schedule subject to years of experience and rank. 

 Recommendation:  I recommend the Health Sciences  teaching position be approved 
 to begin December 1, 2022. 


